
 

  

     
Dear Parents and students, 
 
Term III commenced bringing in rain showers along with it. I do hope the heat levels reduce and we can enjoy some 
pleasant weather. 
 
Being the last term of AY 2023-24, we will be wrapping up the year with various events. The first event for the term will be this 
Friday, our parents teachers meeting. We encourage all our students from Year 9 to 11 to attend the interactive sessions 
happening in the MPH. 
 
The cafeteria will be open in case you want to sit and relax and have a cup of tea or coffee. 
 

TERM II - PTM (19 April 2024) 

 
Here's a breakdown of some of the key events happening on Friday, April 19th (Please note that some events may occur 
simultaneously): 

 PTM (Parent-Teacher Meeting) for all levels (Year 1 to 11): Classrooms (8:00 AM to 12:30 PM) 

 Swimming Meet for Year 1 & 2: Poolside Area (8:30 AM sharp) 

 Chess Competition: Mezzanine Floor (8:00 AM to 12:00 Noon) 

 Interactive Session with Students (Year 9 to 11) and Parents in the MPH (8:30 AM to 11:00 AM) 

Guest Speakers: - 

1. Mr. Ng Kim Huat - Country Director (Malaysia & Brunei), Cambridge Assessment International Education 

2. Mr. Teo Eu Gene, Marketing Manager for AECC Global (Malaysia) – Study Abroad Consultancy 

3. Dr. Arun Kumar, Associate Dean, Student Affairs and Dr. Chitra, Associate Professor, Biomedical Science & 

Associate Dean, Technology Enhanced Learning of IMU University on courses they have to offer  

 Hope to see you this Friday. 

 Best Regards, 

Barnali Guha 

  

  

 
    

 

  

 

  

 


